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Pet Care Leaders choose Tolar Capitol Partners 
 

We are very pleased to announce the National Association of Veterinary Technicians in 
America (NAVTA) has selected Tolar Capitol Partners, Inc. to provide government affairs 
services in Georgia. 
 
NAVTA serves as the voice for the veterinary technician profession, connecting members with 
information, resources, and tools for professional advocacy. Consumers are increasingly 
interested in the care and treatment of their pets. NAVTA elevates and advances initiatives to 
serve patients and build consumer confidence. Working together, they seek to unify the 
profession and grow professional recognition. We look forward to helping them in this important 
mission. 
 
Tolar serves as Principal of Tolar Capitol Partners, Inc. For more information, go to 
www.TolarCapitolPartners.com or contact info@TolarCapitolPartners.com.  
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